
Scott Sides from Smith Barney <Wf
Sides, Scott A [PVTC] , , ̂  , H
< scott.a.sides@smithbarney.com I n b o x

Sent: Thursday/January 5, 2006 11:43 AM ?;:;|
To : "Ernie Heffner" <erniehefmer@hotmail.com> ~z3 •-"? J U
Subject: Pre-Need in PA ^ i 3 § ! U

A t t achmen ts_^^^g . ^ ^ ^^ g i M _ ^

Good morning Ernie and members of the Board of Directors for PCFA,

I have actively worked as a financial adviser to funeral homes and cemeteries in the
death care industry since 1991. Having reviewed the Draft - Preneed Activities by
Employees & Agents of Licensed Funeral Directors, as proposed by the
Pennsylvania Cemetery Funeral Association (PCFA), I am very pleased to provide
you with this email confirming my full support for the proposed language as
presented.

If I can be of any other assistance to the you or the Board regarding this matter,
please feel free to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Scott A Sides
Senior Vice President-Wealth Management
Corporate Client Group Director
Smith Barney
204 N. George St., Suite 300
York, PA 17401
717-854-5553 or 800-343-5235
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